
 

 
 Birthdays in March 

Nicole Daneker—March 3 
William Allen—March 5 
Stephanie Archer—March 8 
Sharon Martin—March 8 
Lisa Neal—March 10 
Carey Wright—March 13 
Shyenne Jackson—March 21 
Kevin Fox—March 24 
John Gregg—March 25 
Sue Henson—March 27 
Lauri Sloneker—March 28 
Mackenzie Cowans—March 29 
Charane Laws—March 31 

March Work Anniversaries 
Lisa Neal—17 years 
Kim Buchanan– 7 years 
John Sturgill—6 years 
Dwight Jones—4 years 
Raphael Cook—3 years 
Amanda Grimm—1 year 

DAISY AWARD 
    Catriona Stockstill is a Veterinarian Tech.  She 

has worked at the Sharonville location since  

August 2016.  She assists with surgery,  dispensing 

medications and general animal care.  She thinks 

the best part of her job is getting animals healthy 

enough to get adopted and walk out our door.  

    Catriona’s hobbies include weight training and 

participating in races, such as the Savage Race. 

    She has a Pit Bull Mix named Luna that she adopted from the Sharonville  

location almost a year ago.  

    Catriona reminds us to “be kind to one another”. 
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Upcoming Events 

 National Volunteer Week      

April 15-21, 2018 

 

 16th Annual Fur Ball Gala 

Saturday, April 28, 2018 

Sharonville Convention Center 

Theme: Emerald City and the 

Wizard of Paws 

 

 IAMS Flying Fur Run 

Saturday, May 5, 2018 

 

 Sheltered Paws Quarter 

Auction  

Monday, May 14, 2018 

 

 

the insider keeps you informed about what is happening with your fellow team 

members.  If you have any potential articles, stories or updates, please  

forward to Valerie Jamison,  the insider Editor - vjamison@spcacincinnati.org 

Bamboo HR Software 

 

Fellow Employees 

   We are currently up and running with our new Bamboo HR software 

ahead of schedule.  This is the place where you will request your paid time 

off (PTO) from your supervisor.  You will see on your page that there will be 

a running balance of days taken as Jury Duty, PTO, Sick Leave, or Bereave-

ment.  Remember, you need to contact your supervisor when you are out 

on jury duty, sick leave or bereavement.  Your supervisor will in turn con-

tact me to update your profile.  If you have any carry over from last year, I 

will manually need to add that to the system.  Please let me know.   You 

can change your personal contact information at any time.  This is a transi-

tional period and is not perfected yet as with any new software program 

we begin to use.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 

contact me either by email or phone.  lfenner@spcacincinnati.org or  

513-247-2027. 

   Thank you for your time and patience with our new Human Resource 

software.  Lori 

mailto:lfenner@spcacincinnati.org


New SPCA Shirts Available 

 

New shirts are available for purchase in our retail stores at both facilities. We have a grey 

crewneck sweatshirt with our logo in red on the front for $21. We also have 2 New t-shirts: 

“Peace, Love, Rescue” design and “For the Love of Life Since 1873” design. Both shirts are  

available in all sizes, small to 3XL, in white on black, red on black, and black on red for $12 each. 

Please see a front desk employee at either location if you would like to purchase. 

Good News 

Dearest members of the SPCA,  

(To the best & caring & kindest people in the world!) 

 

    On January 15, 2017, we had to have our 8 year old dog put to sleep. He 

developed congenital heart failure and only had two months to live. He 

would have been in misery and pain, so we put him to sleep. Our other dog 

got depressed over it. He would not eat, play or anything. So we came to visit 

you. All you had , which I did not want , were grown Pit Bulls. As we were 

leaving, I spotted a 6 month old Pit Bull puppy. So I adopted him. He is the 

most loving dog I have ever owned. He and the other dog are inseparable 

and will not go anywhere without the other. I know the reputation of Pit 

Bulls. But I believe if you love them, treat them right, and give them a good 

home with a good playmate they are better in some ways than other dogs. Me  

and him play ball, he plays with the neighbors dogs, and is good with people 

on his walks. 

    Thank you so much for  letting me have him. . . . .  

    (Thank you for all you do to care for our four legged friends!) 

    God Bless  & keep you all safe!   

    Shirley & Carl G. 

Lyndsey Sparks 

Humane Agent/Dog Warden 

Northside 

Date of Hire:  February 26, 2018 

WELCOME NEW EMPLOYEE! 


